
 
 

       March 12, 2010 
 
Mr. Keith Famie 
Visionalist Entertainment Productions 
28345 Beck Road  
Wixom, Mi 48393 
 
Dear Keith, 
 
The Michigan Patriot Guard LLC is honored to support your new project 
relating to the Vietnam War and those men and women that served in our 
military during that era.  The Vietnam War was American’s most unpopular 
war and the men and women that served during this war never received the 
recognition they deserved.   This story of those who gave so much and asked 
so little needs to be told.  As the saying goes, “All Gave Some, Some Gave 
All.” 
 
The Michigan Patriot Guard LLC is proud to be part of a project that will 
honor those heroes that went when their country called.  I believe that your 
project will help with the healing process for many Michigan Vietnam 
Veterans. 
  
The MI PGR LLC is looking forward to participating in this very 
worthwhile project.  Feel free to call me if there is anything we can do. 
 
 
Jim Kehres 
President 
Michigan Patriot Guard LLC 


